
From: Timothy Brill
To: Kornhauser Kailey
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Date: Tuesday, April 9, 2019 3:15:42 PM

Hello.  I am a resident of Wallowa County, OR and I am writing in support of SB 580 banning
the use of M-44 cyanide bombs, as they kill countless wild animals, dogs, other non-target
animals, and have even poisoned people.There is no justifiable reason for the continued use of
these bombs.  I strongly encourage members of the House Committee on Natural Resources to
vote in favor of SB 580.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Timothy Brill
64165 Williamson Rd
Enterprise, OR 97828
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